
The AHEPA CORNER was recently instituted as a result of an initiative of our Supreme President, Dr. John Grossomanides, and the National Herald. It is being
produced on a weekly basis. The paper will welcome AHEPA news items covering our vast programs from across the country. Please send articles to Dean
Sirigos at the National Herald in hopes of getting them published. His email address is: sirigos@thenationalherald.com


